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Updates: 

• 2023-24 season ended with no adult championship outside of A & AA 
Provincials. 

• No Adult Bids were received by RO for 2025. We are at risk of repeating the lack 
of Adult year if end play if no host is named. 

• I have met with southern and central reps to see about their interest in adult cup 
bids. RO also has ice early April 2025 which could be used for adult end of 
year play if no host is named 

•  RO is continuing to look for feedback on Adult substitution. WRRA VP Adult will 
work with RO to discuss this. This was a focal point of questions this season. A 
town hall is being held next Thursday June 13 by RO for feedback on this and 
other matters Adult play for BB and below. 

• Please reach out to myself or RO if you would like the link to register for the town 
hall. It is open to players and bench staff 

• Intent for LORL to take on 18+ B/C in 2024-25 season. WRRA VP Adult attended 
meeting in April with Southern and Central reps this to discuss this topic and 
scheduling for next season 

• It is best practice for RO to get substitutions forms directly next season. WRRA 
Adult rep will work with RO to monitor players and fair play. 

 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Singeris 

VP Adult 


